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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION 
C I I D i r p T . DEFERMENT - ANNUAL FAA INTERNATIONAL AVIATION MAINTENANCE SYMPOSIUM/ 
d U D J L U I . INVITATION TO ATTEND THE 1974-75 AIRWORTHINESS REVIEW CONFERENCE 

The Federal Aviat ion Administration wishes to advise a l l interested persons 
that we have postponed the 10th Annual FAA International Aviat ion Maintenance 
Symposium. I t has been rescheduled for December 1975 in Washington, D.C. 
Detailed information on the 10th Symposium w i l l be forthcoming early in 1975. 

The FAA also wishes to remind a l l in teres ted persons that the f i r s t Biennial 
Airworthiness Review Conference w i l l convene December 2 -11 , 1974, at the 
Shoreham Americana Hote l , 2500 Calvert S t ree t , N.U,, Washington, D.C. 20008. 
This Conference is a key step in the FAA fs recen t ly -es tab l i shed program for 
the systematic review and updating o f ex i s t ing airworthiness regula t ions . 
The ove ra l l program i s descr ibed in Notice 74-5 , which appeared in the 
Federal Register (39 F.R. 5785) on February 15, 1974. For further de ta i l s 
please wri te to the Federal Aviat ion Administration, Fl ight Standards Serv ice , 
At tent ion: Airworthiness Review Staff , AFS-70, 800 Independence Avenue, S.W. , 
Washington, D.C. 20591. The telephone number is (202) 426-7815. 
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